MEMORANDUM

Date: December 17, 2020

To: The Honorable Gary Harrison From: C.H. Huckelberry
Clerk of the Superior Court County AdminisW
Re: Anonymous Facebook Posts

The County has received anonymous Facebook posts that employees within the Clerk of the
Court’s Office failed to observe the mask protocols required by the County. Please stress to
your employees the importance of compliance. It is important that all levels of government
including the Courts obey the law. The present law on the spread of COVID-19 is to simply to
wear a mask, physically distance and not meet in large groups.

Any violations that continue to be reported to my office regarding this measure will be reported
to the Presiding Judge of the Superior Court as well as the Administrative Office of the Courts
requesting appropriate action to ensure that compliance is obtained.

CHH/dym

c: The Honorable Chairman and Members, Pima County Board of Supervisors
The Honorable Supervisors-elect, Pima County Board of Supervisors
The Honorable Kyle Bryson, Presiding Judge, Pima County Superior Court



